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(Letter from Mrs. Osler to
¥. H. Spielmann# handwriting) Saturday

Dear Mr. Spielman

It was most kind of you to write and I feel I should have
acknowledged your note at once but 1 have not had a moment.
Sir William has been better todayﬁ& has %;;tched the enclosed to you. He
is still far from well and has had a trying cough following influenza &
pneumonia - I am still very anxious about him.
‘ Very sincerely

Grace R. Osler.
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